
Subject:

From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/21/2015 11:27:47 AM

With the gov going around and talking with all the county groups about the flood and what is 
happening think she would be interested in doing a teleforum with the NFIB members in the next ten 
days to two weeks to do the same with our folks? With all the small business effected and road 
issues etc it's timely. Maybe a 30 to 45 call I moderate
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